
 

Dear Parents  
 

Golden Ticket Reward Trip 2018   
 
I am very pleased to tell you that <INSERT CHILD NAME> has earned a place on the Golden 
Ticket Reward Trip 2018. This means that s/he has demonstrated a consistently high 
standard of behaviour, approach to learning and attendance and is a credit to the school.  
 
We will be travelling to the National Watersports Centre at Holme Pierrepont on Friday 20 
July 2018. The day has been designed to provide a range of fun activities which will help to 
develop students’ independence, resilience and team-working skills.  
 
This experience, together with coach travel to and from the venue is available at the 
specially discounted rate of £50 per student. The coach will travel from school to the venue 
at 9am which means that students should travel to school as normal on the day. The coach 
will transport students home directly from the venue, departing Holme Pierrepont at 
approximately 3pm. Students will not be required to wear school uniform but should wear 
clothes that they don’t mind getting muddy or wet. A kit list is attached.  
 
If you would like your child to attend, please complete and return the attached reply slip by 
Friday 22 June. Payment should be made online via SIMS Agora by this date. Please see 
attached guide for information about how to make payments.  
 
Please note that students will need a packed lunch and drink.  I really do hope that <INSERT 
CHILD NAME> will be able to join us on the day. If however the cost of the trip is an 
inhibiting factor, please do not hesitate to contact us so that we can arrange a payment plan 
for you.  
 
Yours faithfully,   
 
 
 
 
Mr Andrew Pettit  
Head of School 


